
EKOBA Museum                                                 
Welcomes visitors by appointment.                                                            

Contact Trisha at (705)248-1166  

Looking to get involved? Want to help 
share the  history of our community and be 
part of planning some community events?  

Please consider joining the EKOBA                
committee for a meeting @ the Museum 

on Tuesday, May 14th at 10:30 am. 

 

 

Please also note the date for                 
the Parade of Lights is                                        

Saturday, December 14, 2024 

Youth Softball and 
Soccer registration 

have opened!                  
 

Please DO NOT wait to         
register as stricter             
deadlines are being             

implemented this season 
for team organization and 

scheduling purposes. 
 

 

Softball registration deadline: 
Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

 

Soccer registration deadline: 
Friday, June 14, 2024 

 

Register online at 
www.echobay.ca or in 
person at the Municipal 
Office (Monday-Friday 

8:30am-4:30pm) 


